
Candidate 1: Mr. CHIANG Chi Kin Stephen 

 

 

Self-Introduction of Candidate 

I graduated from LSPS in 1981. I am also an old boy of LSC (86). I qualified as a 

Solicitor of the High Court of Hong Kong after having obtained an LL.B (Hons.) 

Degree from University of Wolverhampton, UK. Since then, I have been a 

corporate finance lawyer for almost 20 years.  

My son is in F.2 this year, and I have been a member of the Standing Committee of 

the LSCPTA since the school year of 2016/2017. This year, I have been re-elected 

to the Committee, and continue to serve as the Honorary Secretary.  

Over the last year, I have participated proactively in all the activities and events of 

the Committee and have gained a solid understanding of the workings of the PTA. 

My experience has led me to believe that active participation in the management of 

the School is the most efficient way of bringing about better communications 

between parents and the School, and with this in mind I stand for election to be the 

Parent Manager. 

 

Objectives and Aspirations of the Candidate 

As an old boy and a parent, there is no doubt that my greatest and only interest is in 

the well-being of the School. During my tenure as a LSCPTA Standing Committee 

member over the last year, I have been working closely with the School, and have 

come to believe that the management of the School in its current state is second to 

none, in that I am totally convinced that every decision the School has made, or 

contemplating making, was made with the utmost interest of its students in mind. I 

believe the management of such a well-regarded school requires day-in and day-

out, hands-on hard work with a long-term vision.  

I am not a proponent of making any radical change to the School.  When it comes 

to bringing about changes for the better, I am a strong believer of communication 

and collaboration. In fact, my inspiration is to try to progressively and effectively 

amalgamate into the current management a wider parents’ view together with the 

general society’s expectation of modern education, in order to ensure that the 

management of the School remains highly relevant when navigating the turbulent 

times ahead of us.  

I understand that being able to become a part of this excellent management team of 

the School is not only an honour, it is an obligation. With your support, I am 

willing to fulfill this obligation. 

 


